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Dear Aggie Friend and Supporter, 

 

In 1927 six mothers from Texas A&M students came together to deliver fried 

chicken dinner to their “boys” once a month, and the Houston A&M Mothers’ 

Club was born.  In the last 90 years Houston Aggies Moms have donated over $2 

million in student scholarships and gifts to special programs to uphold the core 

values of Texas A&M University. 

On Friday, February 8, 2019, The Houston Aggie Moms’ Club will host their 

annual Crazy Auction & Gala at Annunciation Greek Orthodox Cathedral.  This 

event is our primary fundraiser.  It will be a fun filled evening with dinner, open 

bar and a silent, live and CRAZY auction. This year, in addition to funding our 

local scholarships and gifts to the campus we are delighted to announce that we 

are funding an endowed scholarship to benefit the College of Education and 

Human Development: The Barbara Bush Spirit of Teaching / Houston Aggie 

Moms’ Club Endowed Scholarship.  

Please consider supporting our efforts with a donation and your attendance to this 

great event.  Your donation of items, services and/or a monetary donation will 

have a significant impact on a student’s life. We will acknowledge your gift in our 

Crazy Auction program and on our website, https://houston.aggiemoms.org/ 

We appreciate your careful consideration of this request for support.  Should you 

have questions, please contact us at the numbers listed below.  On behalf of all 

Aggie Moms, we hope you will join us in our proud efforts to contribute to the 

education of students, to the future of Texas A&M University and to the future of 

the Great State of Texas.  

Thanks and Gig’em, 

 

Nicole Nehring ’89    Glenda Winburn ‘90 

Crazy Auction Co-Chair                                 Crazy Auction Co-Chair 

817-718-5199     713-539-5906 
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